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From: Danny Frazier <dfrazier@dlgsd.org>
Sent: Monday, April 17, 2017 1:26 PM
To: Rep. Jennifer Johnston
Cc: Robert Ervine
Subject: HB224

Representative Johnston,

I am writing to show my support for HB224, it would be a tremendous help for school districts. I have at least
three employees that would be able to retire and then come back to work at a lower salary. The district gains an
experienced teacher for a beginning teacher salary. The teacher makes retirement plus beginning

salary. Everyone wins.

An excellent education for every student every day.

Danny Frazier, Superintendent
Dillingham City School District
Box 170

Dillingham, Alaska 99576
dfrazier@dlgsd.org
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